Myers, Jeanie

From:

DS

Sent:

2023/03/22 9:47 AM

To:

Myers, Jeanie; City Clerks Office

Subject:

[EXTERNAL]Application A-2023-0050 ward 1

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Jeanie,

I received the public notice in the mail and would like to attend the hearing in person on March 28th.

I am an old-time resident of Brampton, born at Peel Memorial over 65 years ago.

I am against the location of this application, and think that a more suitable site should be chosen, outside of the immediate downtown core.

These new (extremely high) high-rises should be along Main or Queen (for transit purposes), but not right in the downtown core, at least not within Nelson and Wellington, and not within George and Chapel.

The traffic is going to be madness, and buildings so close to downtown will block what available sunlight remains here during the day.

If you want a gloomy downtown core, right next to some of the oldest Brampton residential, then this will do it. I can't imagine how anyone living in the area around this proposed new construction site is not complaining.

Thank You, Don Syrnyk 1009-1 Belvedere Crt Brampton